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City of Farmington 
2022 Road Rehabilitation Program 

Start of Construction Notice 
     
Beginning next week on Monday, August 1, 2022 construction activites will commence for the 

2022 Road Rehabilitation Program. Yoder Drive and Glenview Drive will be the first two streets 

to undergo improvements. Please be advised that the contractor plans to complete the removals 

of one road before moving to the next so if you do not see activity on your road to start the week 

the contractor is working on the other. Pending unforeseen circumstances and weather, it is 

anticipated that both of these roads will be completed before the end of August. 

 

We do not anticipate much work to take place outside of the road during this project, but in the 

event it becomes necessary, we kindly ask all residents with irrigation systems to please 

identify and mark any and all sprinkler heads or other irrigation-related devices in their 

front yards – particularly those devices close to the sidewalk and/or within the public right-of-

way prior to the start of construction. Flags or small stakes work best though any marking which 

easily identifies the location(s) is much appreciated. By identifying sprinkler heads and irrigation 

systems now the possibility for them to be damaged during construction activities is immensely 

decreased. If you know that you have an irrigation device in your yard which should be 

identified/marked and you are unable to mark them with anything please feel free to contact one 

of the listed contacts and we will make sure to work with you in order to get it marked prior to 

the start of construction. 

 
Please keep children and pets away from all construction operations.  Construction 

activities, and the associated equipment that goes with it, is attractive to small children and can 

be dangerous. Please keep children away from the equipment, removals, mass grading, 

underground utility installation, hot/fresh asphalt, and wet concrete. 

 

If you have any specific questions regarding the project, such as scheduling, parking, or access, 

please call the City Public Works Department at (248) 473-7250, Mr. Mike McNutt, Engineer 

for OHM at (313) 516-4735, Mr. David Sowell, Construction Inspector for OHM at (734) 

770-4083, or Mr. Austin Downie, Engineer for OHM at (734) 466-4437. 

 

Updated information will be handed out and attached to your front door, posted on the City 

website, and/or posted on the City’s Facebook page as necessary. 

 

 


